
MODERATOR’S NOTICE REGARDING  

SIGNS AT THE POLLING PLACE 

  

I would like to remind all citizens, candidates and supporters of the limitations that apply 

to political signs at Plainfield’s polling place during every election.  The only signs that 

are permitted at the polling place, or on the Plainfield Elementary School property, are 

those that are attendant to supporters or candidates within the designated electioneering 

area outside the polling entrance.  Unattended signs within the electioneering area, and 

any signs outside of that area on Plainfield Elementary School property, including, 

without limitation, signs affixed to or mounted on vehicles in the parking area (other than 

those that are parked temporarily while the owner is voting), are prohibited. 

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, please call me at the number 

below. 

Paul Franklin, Town Moderator 

298-8519 

 


